
From: Medlock Ben On Behalf Of Town Planning SE 
Sent: 04 January 2018 11:48 
To: Chris Bartlett 
Cc: Town Planning SE 
Subject: RE: WSCC/040/17/BA  
 
Dear Chris 
 
Thank you for consulting Network Rail with regard to the above planning application. 
 
After careful consideration of the above planning application Network Rail has no further observations 
to make. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Benjamin Medlock 
Town Planning Technician, Property MLPM  
1 Eversholt Street, London, NW1 2DN 
 
www.networkrail.co.uk/property 
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